
 
Draft New Territory Plan and District Strategy:  

Implications for inner south residents

Tuesday, 7 February, 2023 at 7pm 

Eastlake Football Club (Duffy Room) 3 Oxley Street, Griffith
Join us to find out what the ACT Government’s draft new Territory Plan and Inner South District 
Strategy mean for you and Canberra’s inner south.


Please register to attend at:  
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/isccc-public-forum-7-february-2023-tickets-525363856437


Meeting Agenda:

1. Welcome: Marea Fatseas, ISCCC Chair 

2.   Key implications of proposed new Territory Plan   (7.05-7.30pm) 
a) Does the proposed new Territory Plan address key issues raised by inner south residents 

in ISCCC’s online survey in 2019/20? - Marea Fatseas 

b) What are the proposed changes in decision making about Development Applications, 

including on green space, tree canopy, solar access? - Tim Field, ISCCC Committee 

c) Taking three case studies, what is  the difference between the current and proposed 

approach? - Richard Johnston, President, Kingston and Barton Residents Group 


3. Key implications of the proposed new Inner South District Strategy   (7.30-7.50pm) 
a) How does the ACT Government’s proposed District Inner South Strategy compare with 

key features of the ISCCC’s draft inner south district strategy? - Richard Johnston 

b) What are the implications for heritage, including cultural, built and natural heritage - Anne 

Forrest, Deputy Chair ISCCC and Sue Tongue, Griffith Narrabundah Community 
Association 


4. Implications for specific suburbs/heritage: concurrent breakout groups  (7.50-8.20pm) 
a) Griffith and Narrabundah - facilitated by David Denham, President Griffith Narrabundah 

Community Association

b) Kingston and Barton - facilitated by Richard Johnston, President, Kingston and Barton 

Residents Group

c) Oaks Estate and Symonston - facilitated by Fiona MacGregor, Oaks Estate Residents 

Association and Matt Ipkendanz, Symonston resident

d) Red Hill - Melissa Bennett, Convenor, Red Hill Residents Group

e) Deakin/Forrest/Yarralumla (Note: Implications for these suburbs will be discussed in 

detail at a separate public meeting on 14 February organised by the Deakin Residents 
Association and the Yarralumla Residents Association)


f) Heritage, including cultural, built and natural heritage - facilitated by Anne Forrest and 
Sue Tongue


5. Report back by each break-out group  (8.20-8.35pm) 

6. Key conclusions and next steps (8.35-9pm) — Marea Fatseas, Chair ISCCC
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